**LAST MINUTE REMINDERS FOR THE WIDER OPENING TO PRIORITY YEAR GROUPS FROM 22Nb
JUNE**

Phased Return:

Monday Key Worker children only.
Tuesday Reception start
Wednesday Year 1 start

Thursday Nursery start

Monday 29th June Year 6 start (we will be updating our position on Year 5 early next week -
thank you for your swift responses)

Remember:

Check the group information sheets we sent to you for information on your start and finish
fimes

All children in uniform from Monday

Year 2 upwards may bring a breaktime snack from the approved list

Nursery, Reception and Year 1 have snack provided.

No book bags or other personal belongings other than a coat or lunchbox (and a p.e. kit
for Upper School Children only)

Please return reading books and they should be put in the box provided, by the children
carrying them as soon as they come into school

No adults should enter the buildings without prior appointment

Follow the one-way systems round our buildings and remember to respect social distanc-
ing guidance around school and outside of school at all fimes.

Key Worker children:

Key worker hours will remain as 8:30 - 4pm. This is a full time offer from Monday and Mrs Brad-
ley has contacted you to check whether you would like to take up this offer.

From Monday 22nd June, we also ask that these children are in school by the latest 9am when
the last of the other children and arrive and should be picked up no earlier than 3:10 when
the first groups start to leave. This is due to the interruption of the school day that intermittent
drop offs and pick ups cause and that this will no longer be safe to manage with increasing
numbers. We thank you for your understanding.

Nursery Key worker children should go to Nursery door from Monday

All other Key Worker children should go to the door they have been using recently
until they start in their new groups when the rest of their year groups return.

Finally - don’t forget your Dowson hug!

Look forward to seeing you all next week.




